S

for a drink and a pasty at
the Porth Avallen Hotel,
Sea Road

on 29th September 2019
from 6pm

This event - organised by the Steering
Group of the Carlyon Parish Neighbourhood
Development Plan - gives everyone living
or working in the Parish the chance to see
what progress has been made and how the
finished plan will shape the area in the
future.




